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To: DA Submission Mailbox
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13/02/2024

MRS Bronwyn Bronwyn Watts
15 Elaine AVE
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

The Joey at The Boatshed Palm beach finally opening after a long awaited opening , missing
the whole of summer . Our area needs venues to support its residents as we are very limited
in our choices . Especially in such an incredible setting. The venue operator's have been
extremely sensitive to clientele and residents . It’s just too restricted for everyone’s comfort .
We need feel good places to keep economy and our hospitality staff working . This council is
becoming restrictive in any enterprise. Consider the residents and their welfare .




